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Date: 09.02.24

Dear parents/carers,

We are pleased to end the half term with full funding commitment from the Department for Education that we can move in to the next stage of the remedial works to mitigate the impact of RAAC in our school buildings. 

Bradford Diocesan Academies Trust have secured government funding enabling us to reopen up all of our school building in full during the summer term.

The excellent news, received on the eve of the half term break, means work can start straight away with much of the intrusive work scheduled to go ahead next week, minimising learning disruption to the pupils and staff within the school when we return after the holidays.

As part of the remedial work, the RAAC impacted areas will also get a full face lift with newly decorated classrooms, upgraded ICT equipment, environmentally sustainable lighting, new catering facilities and improved social spaces.  

Have a lovely half term, we look forward to seeing you on Monday 19th February.
Yours faithfully,
Mrs. P . Foster
Headteacher
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